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FOSM Easter Raffle 
As you will all know,  FOSM hold events throughout the school calendar to 

help raise funds to support various projects that help to benefit the children 

of St. Mary’s. The school is currently looking to install a new climbing frame 

and permanent table tennis table using money from previous events and 

largely helped by the great success of the Christmas Fayre last year. The 

children and teachers have many more ideas they would love us to help with 

so we're are writing to let you know of our next event. 

 

This Easter will be holding an Easter raffle. Tickets will be priced at 50p each 

and will be sent home with the children in the next couple of weeks.  The 

raffle will be drawn and lucky winners announced at the Easter assemblies 

on the 8th and 9th of April. Anyone not present will of course be contacted.  

 

We will be asking for donations of chocolate eggs or Easter gifts to be sent 

into school on Monday the 1st of April. These will be used to create some 

beautiful hampers to be won. Any baskets or materials for creating the 

hampers will also be gratefully received.  A talented parent has also very 

generously offered one of her amazing creations made from sweets which 

will be available to win.  Some examples of her work can be seen here: 

  https://m.facebook.com/SweetFantasy-2171066766285061/ 

 

Good luck everyone and many thanks for your continued support from all at 

FOSM 
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